- North Coast Resource Management

commentletters Comment 1.etter- Draft Constructlon Permit

I R SRS

From: "Austin Edwards" <austin@ncrm.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> .
Date: Tuesday, May 27, 2008 2:36 PM

Subject: Comment Letter- Draft Construction Permit

Page 1 of 1

Public Comment
Draft Construction Permit
Deadline: 6/11/08 by 12 p.m.

To Whom It May Concern

As a graduaté of the National Stormwater Center’ s Certified Stormwater Inspector course | wish to ask
that this course be recognized as a qualifying course for SWPPP Practitioners under the new draft
permit. The course was extremely well taught with an emphasis on field inspections, water sampling,
and law interpretation. All graduating participants left with added knowledge that will enable them to
be adept field inspectors and SWPPP Practitioners. | know that the EPA will have additional course
requirements for SWPP Developers, and feel that this is appropriatfe. | ask that you please consider the
National Stormwater Center's Cerfified Stormwater Inspector course as meeting the Practitioner training

requirements of the new Permit.

Thank you,

Austin D. Edwards

Ceniral Valley Division
14147 Market Street
Walnut Grove, CA 95690
WWW.NCImM.com
916-776-4900 (office)
?16-776-4911 (fax)

ECETVER)

MAY 27 2008

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

916-919-2418 (cell)

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY 'The informeation in this email and in any attachments may contain confidential informetion and

is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s}. It may not be disclosed to any person without authorization. if you
are nct the intended recipient, or a person responsible for dellverlng it to the intended recipient, you are not authorized to and must not

disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it.”

file://C:\Documents and Settings\staff\Local Settings\Temp\GW } 00002. HTM

5/28/2008




